
 

 
The Race COVID-19 Updates 

 
We are going to continue to plan and be optimistic that The Race is 

happening on Oct 1st - 4th. We will reevaluate that optimism by June 1st 
 
Answers to your concerns: 
 
What if The Race is forced to be cancelled? 
 
If cancelled before July 1st  - The Race will communicate to participants regarding a 
partial refund or deferment. 
 
If cancelled between July 1st-October 1st - The Race will communicate to participants 
regarding scaled partial refund or deferment. 
 
 
What if another race I am scheduled for, reschedules to the same weekend as The 
Race? 
 
Participants who have had races rescheduled to our date and choose to participate in 
the alternate event have the ability to transfer their registration or request a packet to 
be mailed.  If The Race is held as scheduled there will not be an opportunity for 
refunds or deferrals.   
 
Participants will have until September 28th to transfer a registration.  The Race does 
not charge a fee for online transfers.  Current participant will be refunded what they 
paid for the event (minus processing fees), new registrant will be charged the current 
fee for the event. All of this is done through their active.com account. 
 
How to transfer a registration through active.com: 
http://activesupport.force.com/usersupport/articles/en_US/Article/Transferring-
Registration-to-Another-Participant 
 



 
If The Race is forced to be cancelled, will it convert to a virtual? Postpone to another 
date? 
 
Honestly, we don’t have a firm answer to these excellent questions.  At this time we 
are choosing to move forward with optimism that The Race will take place as 
scheduled and planned.  We will reevaluate that optimism by or before June 1st and 
communicate thoroughly with our community on any new information.  The Race is 
meant to be experienced in person and so much work and planning goes into a full 
weekend of events, we will make decisions that support those facts. 
 
I am concerned about the state of affairs in our world and I no longer feel comfortable 
having October 1st-4th committed to a race weekend event.  Is there anything I can do 
to get out of this commitment? 
 
We hope that all of our registered participants will allow an opportunity for the state of 
the world to level out and provide a more clear view of our future.  We also hope that 
participants would honor the contract and agreement entered during registration.  With 
that said, please email info@theraceuc.com with your concerns and we will resolve to 
a fair solution. 
 
I’m concerned about my training for my fall races.  Any suggestions? 
At the time of this message, running/walking is still one of the few activities that have 
not been banned or discouraged.  Certainly not as fun alone, but we encourage you to 
stay connected via social media to groups, orgs, clubs and get out everyday and 
walk/run/sway off some stress. Consult with a running coach. Join a virtual workout or 
race challenge. 
 
-------------- 
 
Continue keeping people active, connected, and positive on social media. 
 
Encourage runners to support their local businesses wherever possible and stay 
invested in their favorite race events.   
 
The Race 2020 Expo & Sponsor Partner Applications will open April 1st. 
 
Volunteer Registration will open mid-April. 
 
Stay connected via social media for communications & updates 
 
@therace_uc on Instagram 
@TheRaceUC on Facebook 
@runningnerds on YouTube 


